Form Letter for Campaign Contributors:

Use this letter to let campaign contributors know that they should stop wasting their money on the candidates and just buy the voters instead.

Dear __________,

I noticed that you have contributed $______ to the _____ election campaign (or ____ party, or _____ Political Action Committee).  Did you realize that a political consultant will take 10-15% of your money before spending the rest on advertising?  And even when that money is spent on advertising, who knows how effective that advertising will be?  You should quit wasting money on this inefficient system.  

Since you are spending so much money on this year’s election, why not give it straight to the voters instead?  For a mere $____, you can influence my vote directly and be assured of my support for your candidate of choice.

In 1976, the US Supreme Court equated spending money with free speech, so you can be assured that paying me for my support is protected by the constitution.  

I look forward to doing business with you.

Sincerely,

________

